
 
MINUTES OF MEETINGS 

 
Held Thursday, 12th October, 1961. 

 
 
 

PRESENT:   Captain (N.S. Dale) in the Chair, Messrs. Greaves, Jones, Buckley, Broucher, Broadbent, 
 Lees, Hough, the treasurer, L. Butlin and secretary. 
 
ABSENT:    Apologies received from Messrs. Plant, Clegg, Hartley and Baxendale. 

_____________________ 
 
MINUTES 
                    The minutes of the meetings held the 19th September, were read and approved.  
 
HOUSE COMMITTEE          
 Roll-Towelling – The Secretary was instructed to obtain another roll of towelling from 
 Spring Grove Linen Hire, to replace the one that had disappeared.   
            
GENERAL COMMITTEE          
           
 Treasurer’s Report – Accounts passed for payment value £650.6.5.   
           
 Gas Oil – The treasurer noted that we were paying two prices, one for the oil heating 
 apparatus and one for the tractor, and the secretary was asked to see if the same oil  
 would do for both.         
           
 New Members – The following were unanimously elected  
 

Full Playing Proposed Seconded 
Barry Plant F. Cooper R. Lees 
S. Budds A. Blakey D. Greer 
James Younger N.S. Dale J. Whitehead 
Mrs H. Lumb C.B. Baxendale H. Holden 
Social   
Mrs. R.W. Taylor A.W. Taylor W.E. Sowerbutts 
Junior   
Paul Wallis A. Hobson P. Cooper 

     
                   Resignations – None. 
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS          
            
 It was agreed on the Captain’s proposition that Mr. & Mrs. Hitchen should be invited to 
 the annual dance as guests of the Club.      
            
 H.H. Cawthron – The Committee were grateful to Mrs. Cawthron for the gift of the teak 
 seat, and she was to be approached regarding the wording of a suitable plaque. 
            
 Ladies’ Committee – A letter was received from the Ladies’ section which emphasised



 their concern about the reduction of rooms now that the secretary’s office had been 
 made into a bedroom. It was to be pointed out to them than many projects were  
 concerning the general committee not least of which were the renewal of the lease and
 finance.          
            
 Captain-elect 1962/63. -  Discussions took place concerning the Captain-elect for 
 1963/63, who would in fact be Captain in the Jubilee year 1963/64, and it was decided to
 consider this matter further at the November meeting. 
 
  Date of next meeting – Thursday, 9th November, 1961. 
 

N.S. Dale  Ex-((((Captain)         9.11.61 ((date) 


